
PRESS RELEASE 
 

PCTI Pays Reverence to Fallen Soldiers  
 

Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – Passaic County Technical Institute (PCTI) once again opened 

its doors to welcome Veterans for the annual Memorial Day Ceremony. It began with a video of PCTI students 

speaking about the importance of this historical day, of sincerest thanks to those who served our country and lost 

their lives for the sake of freedom.  PCTI’s NJROTC presented the colors and performed the Flag Ceremony for 

all in attendance. AP History students read letters of fallen soldiers, which evoked the tragic loss of a life ended 

far too early. Advertising Art & Design students then presented veterans with patriotic hand-drawn artwork as 

tokens of gratitude for their service. 

 

Those in attendance took the opportunity to reflect on our nation’s past, and more importantly, to honor those 

who served on our behalf, ensuring a better future for the citizens of the United States of America. 

 

 
Photo Caption 0266: Veterans salute as PCTI’s NJROTC present the Colors 



 
Photo 0322: Students Payal Shah and Mohammed Miah retrieve the Memorial Wreath. 

 

.  
Photo Caption 0302: PCTI AP History students read the letters of fallen soldiers. 



 
Photo Caption 0482: Advertising Art and Design Students deliver patriotic artwork to veterans. 

 

 


